
 

 

 

 THE AVIT Fine Arts Club  along with the association with ACCL celebrated 

Iftar, on 11/4/2024 at 6.30 pm in the VMRF Chennai Campus Boys’ Hostel . The 

students from the Muslim community gathered together and started the preparation 

by cleaning and cutting the fruits for the Iftar meal. The staff and all the students 

from the hostels were invited for the meal and everyone was happy to be a part of 

the Iftar party. Dr.L.Prabhu, Vice Principal. Admin, on behalf of the principal, 

Dr.G.Selvakumar, invited everyone for the feast and conveyed his wishes to the 

gathering. After welcoming everyone, he along with the other staff members sat 

down to taste the Iftar meal prepared by the students. The students and staff members 

feasted and cherished the meal and the time they spend together.  
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